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City of Taylor Mill
SPECIAL COMMISSION MEETING
Wednesday, July 27, 2020

CALL TO ORDER & WELCOME:

Mayor Bell called the special meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. In attendance were: Mayor
Daniel L. Bell, Commissioner Caroline Braden, Commissioner Mark Kreimborg, Commissioner
Rose Merritt, Commissioner Dan Murray, City Administrative Officer Brian Haney, and City
Attorney Frank Wichmann.

NEW BUSINESS:

City Attorney Frank Wichmann provided a presentation on the laws and ordinances that
established and govern the City of Taylor Mill commission.

ADJOURNMENT:

There being nothing further, Mayor Bell called for a motion to adjourn. Commissioner
Murray so moved, with a second from Commissioner Kreimborg to adjourn the meeting. The
motion passed with the majority approval of the Commission, the time being 1:40 p.m.

MOTION CARRIED

The next Commission Meeting will be Wednesday, August 12, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. at the
City Building, but with restrictions due to the COVID19 pandemic. Social distancing limits the
meeting to only have the Commission and City Staff present. Residents will have to submit
questions or concerns to the City prior to the meeting.
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